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Welcome Address: 
Department of Mathematics conducted a program ‘Welcome Address’ on 25th July 2018 for the 
students of B. Sc Part I. In this program students were given guidance regarding the syllabus of 
B.Sc. and the university question paper pattern was discussed. The students were also informed 
about the various activities conducted by the department throughout the year and were 
encouraged to participate in most of the activities. 
 

  

  

 


